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42 Jacaranda Lodge, Pietermaritz St, Pietermaritzburg 3201 
7 December 1995 

Dear Magnus 
Have you seen SLOVO, THE UNFINISHED AUTOBIOGRAPHY (Ravan/ Hodder 

& Stoughton), which is just out in SA? I enc lose pages which 
surprised me. Well known to you perhaps. I don't think I would have 
objected to Monty's approach, though we would not have accepted his 
assumption that it was his show. This was written in 1982-3, long 
after the event. Slovo·s memory seems good on the whole. The book 
itself is not v~ry substantial, though there are a few interesting 
points in it. He ascribes the birth of Umkhonto weSizwe to Joint 
meetings of the CP and the working committee f Congress in 
Johannesburg. Nelson says: · I sent for Slovo · or words to that 
effect. 

11 
I have a huge file on l'affaire Lloyd~ and it is growing. The 

key document is David Wolfe (born Harris)'s statement to the Labour 
Party NEC meeting on 29 November, putting the case for Lloyd· s 
being debarred from parliamentary candidacy for Exeter. I could 
send you that, but really you should have the whole file, should 
you not? Time does not allow me to copy it and send it all off to 
you. I am rushing to finish the LP book (first draft). Will send it 
later if you do want it? 

Before leaving for London on 1 November I gave Jan's cousin ' s 
number in Johannesburg to Sarah Crowe (London Sunday Times) who 
wanted information about Lloyd and Harris, from you when I told her 
I couldn ' t remember the details accurately. I hope she wasn't a 
nuisance. 

Strictly confidentially (as I have not told others yet), I saw 
Adrian in York when I was there last month to look at papers 
collected by the defunct SA Studies Centre . He had told Lloyd he 
would not get involved. He seemed in good shape. He had been 
telephoned by Stephanie Kemp, and Albie had written about his 
attending some conference in SA. He had also been asked to appear 
with Eddie in a TV programme in SA (air ticket supplied) - as 
Mandela has agreed to do (has done?) with Percy Yutar. I advised 
against this. Have since spoken to Eddie, who is not keen to do it. 
The producer had told each that the other was willing. All a nasty 
showbiz ploy. I think he would like to go to SA, but why do it in 
the glare of publicity? 

I fear I shall not make it to Pretoria to see your Mr 
Swanepoel·s document or Mr S himself. A great shame. Perhaps later. 
The government archivist here says that he has been told that all 
dossiers and all records of detainees have been destroyed, but he 
doubts if this is true. A friend at UNISA found, like you, that he 
could copy only a small part of the Swanepoel New African document. 
Did you ever get round this? I would happily pay for photocopying 
and airmailing of the document if you have it. 

I leave here on 15 January, Gillian a week later. Then Cornwall 
Gardens. 


